In category of best entertainment experience for Oregonian families in their
community: The winner is....

MOVIE THEATERS!

That’s true, but sadly Oregon movie theaters are in trouble. After being shut
down for nearly a year and overlooked in the relief aid programs, they are
now facing closure. They are fighting to stay open through the recovery
period with restricted seating, ongoing rent, and increased expenses to make
their business safe for Oregonians.

So this is your chance. Play a leading role by funding HB 3376 in Oregon’s
budget. Your best performance is needed to help this great entertainment
tradition thrive again. Thank you.



